
GCPOA Board Meeting Information (rev Jan 2024)  
 
Glen Cannon POA By-Laws last amended Sep 17, 2020, require that the Board of 
Directors meet at least six times a year and state that a quorum shall be a 
majority of the Directors/Officers.   
 
The Board welcomes POA members to attend these meetings, which usually start 
at 6:00 pm on the third Wednesday of the month.  There is generally no meeting 
in December unless there is an urgent business matter to be resolved.  Also, the 
first Board meeting in January of each year will often be earlier (this year it was 
scheduled for Jan 10, 2024).  These meetings will be in person in the community 
meeting room of United Community Bank, 10 Park Place East (Straus Park 
branch).   
 
They may also be attended online using a Zoom link.  This link will be included in 
the email blast sent to all owners two days prior to the meeting.  Owners 
attending online will be in a “listen only” mode until the end of the meeting when 
there will be time set aside for Owner Questions and Comments. 
 
Occasionally the meeting date or time may be changed; this will be 
communicated by email blast to the POA members as far in advance as possible.   
 
Any POA member wishing to present a concern or matter to the Board should 
include the subject matter and the nature of their concern at least one week 
before the meeting so the Board can determine whether the issue should be 
added to the current agenda or addressed in another way.   
 
Please note these guidelines relate to Board meetings and are not intended to 
prohibit or discourage any GCPOA member from contacting the Board or any 
member of the Board, in a reasonable manner, to communicate specific concerns, 
ask questions, or seek guidance. In practice, these communications would be best 
accomplished via the Board’s email address gcpoa-directors@googlegroups.com. 
The email will then be forwarded to the appropriate Board member who will 
acknowledge receipt and attempt to respond to the member within a single 
Board meeting cycle. Please remember that all Board members are volunteers.   


